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What’s on Term 4 

Tues  3 Nov Book club orders due in 

Fri    6 Nov All day transition program 

Fri 13 Nov All day transition program 

Fri 20 Nov Last transition day 

Mon 23 Nov Intensive swimming for two  
   weeks 

Mon 14 Dec 3-6 excursion to Yarrahapinni 

   for two nights 

Tues 15 Dec K-2 Billabong Zoo excursion 

Wed 16 Dec 3-6 return - last day of 2020 

 

Our 2021 Kindergarten are having a great time with Miss Crowe and Kate.  Our full day transition 

program starts this Friday for three more weeks (9.00 am to 3.00 pm) so send a packed lunch too. 
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Other important information 

Our transition to kindergarten program continues this Friday for children enrolling in 2021.    The 

program will run all day from 9.00 am to 3.00 pm for the next three Fridays.   

The intensive swimming program is booked in for Weeks 7 and 8 (Monday, 23 November to Friday, 

4 December 2020).  We will be travelling with students from Willawarrin by bus each day for a 45 

minute intensive lesson.   

Excursions have been arranged for our students from donated bushfire funds.  These excursions 

were cancelled earlier in the year due to COVID-19.  Students in 3-6 will now be going on a 3 day 2 

night camp to Yarrahapanni Education Centre participating in lots of outdoor activities.  K-2 students 

will also join Willawarrin in a day trip to Billabong Zoo.  More information will be sent out shortly.   

Online enrolment for new students is now available at our school! If your child lives within the local 

intake area of our school, you can make an application for enrolment through our school website 

under the ‘Enrolment’ tab. 

We have been working with the P&C to produce a 2021 calendar which will be available for sale 

shortly.   Keep in mind as it makes a great gift idea for Christmas and helps support our school. 

 

Maths in the K-2 room is 

always a challenge!  Rosie 

is working with Dixee, 

Edward and Deborah using 

a maths marathon board 

game, while Mr Denyer is 

working with Kindy in their 

textbooks and teaching 

students about balance at 

the same time! 



 We acknowledge the traditional custodians across the lands on which we live and work, and pay our respects to Elders both 

past and present. 
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Grow it, pick it, chop it, beat the 

eggs, mix the ingredients and 

cook it! 

Some students got to do some 

cooking last week and made a 

quiche to share with produce 

from our garden. 

More cooking for those that 

missed out soon. 


